
 

 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of March 10 to 14, 2025 

DAYLIGHT  

SAVINGS BEGINS 
Remember to turn your 

clocks forward  

on Sunday, March 9th! 

 

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS 
 

This is a reminder that our Lost and Found box is 
overflowing with assorted items.  Please have your 
student check if you think there may be an item you 
are missing.  We will donate any unclaimed items. 

Time Colonist 10 Km Run Group 
 

As part of our continued efforts to promote fitness and a healthy 
lifestyle, a number of staff at Lansdowne will be leading a Run 
Club with the goal race being the TC 10km. Training will take 
place after school on Tuesdays, leaving from the South campus 
(open to students in grades 6-8). We’ll be back at the South 
Campus by 4pm. 

 

While students are in no way obligated to participate in the event 
itself, note that Lansdowne Middle School has a team registered 
for the Times Colonist 10K  taking place on Sunday April 27th, 
2025.  

 

Permission forms can be found in both the North and South 
offices. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

March 11 
· Last Edo Hot Lunch 
 
March 14 
· Last Day of School Before  
  Spring Break 
· Report Cards in Parent Connect 
 
March 31 
· Back to School 
· First White Spot Day 
 
April 1 
· First Edo Day 
 
April 2 
· First Pizza Day 
 
April 3 
· First Subway Day 
· Class Photo Day 
 
April 4 
· First Sushi Day 
 
April 7 
· LMPA Meeting, 7pm 
 
April 15-17 
· Earth Week 
 
April 23 
· PAC Meeting 6pm, South 



 

 

COURSE SELECTION  FORMS 

 

A reminder that  

Grade 9 Course selection forms  

are due in the office now. 

Please bring them in as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Make your order here to support Lansdowne's Band 
Program. Veggie & herb starters, hanging baskets, 
and more! Deadline for March 31st. Last 
fundraiser before the Kelowna tour!  

https://lansdownemiddlemusic.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home#place_order_now


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purdys Chocolate Spring Fundraiser has started! 

 
The Lansdowne Music Program is once again fundraising with 
Purdys Chocolatier!  

This is the perfect time to buy delicious chocolate gifts for 
clients, family members, school teachers, music teachers, sports 
coaches, neighbours or just for yourself! 
Visit the LMPA Fundraising page (scroll down) to place your 
order. The order deadline is Wednesday, March 21. Click 
here to go to the LMPA fundraising page 
Orders can be picked-up from school from April 7 onwards. 
 
Feel free to share the link with family and friends so they can 
support our amazing student musicians too!  
Any questions, please email 
lansdownemusicpurdys@gmail.com 

https://lansdownemusic.weebly.com/fundraisers.html
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